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Dear Delirium Researchers,
Please see the email below from the AHRQ Evidence-based Practice Center,
which may be of interest. They are seeking feedback on key questions for a
systematic review on Antipsychotics for Prevention and Treatment of Delirium,
by Feb. 16, 2018. Please see the email and website below for more
information.

Thanks,
Kristen

NIDUS Program Coordinator

From: amanda.borsky@ahrq.hhs.gov [mailto:amanda.borsky@ahrq.hhs.gov]
Sent: Friday, January 26, 2018 10:45 AM
To: Borsky, Amanda (AHRQ/CEPI) <Amanda.Borsky@ahrq.hhs.gov>
Subject: AHRQ Key Questions on Antipsychotics for Prevention and Treatment
of Delirium Available for Your Feedback
 
January 26, 2018
Good Morning
The Evidence-based Practice Center (EPC) Program at the Agency for
Healthcare Research and Quality (AHRQ) has posted the proposed key
questions for the systematic review on Antipsychotics for Prevention and
Treatment of Delirium. They are available for your review and feedback until
February 16 at the Effective Healthcare Web site.
To understand the benefits and harms of antipsychotics for delirium prevention
and treatment; and the comparison of antipsychotics to nonpharmacologic
interventions.
The key questions are the questions that we will seek answers to during the
systematic review. Your feedback will help improve the relevance of our reviews
for healthcare decision making. Please comment on the clarity, relevance, and
usefulness of the key questions. All comments will be reviewed and considered.
We value your feedback and look forward to receiving your comments.
AHRQ is a government agency tasked with producing evidence to improve the
quality of healthcare while working with partners to ensure that the evidence is
understood and used. Below are links that provide more information on the
EPC Program.
Please share these emails with any interested or relevant colleagues. Thank
you in advance for your input.
Best regards,
Amanda Borsky

For more information on The Evidence-based Practice Center Program:
https://www.effectivehealthcare.ahrq.gov/about/epc/
To suggest a topic for a Systematic Review:
https://effectivehealthcare.ahrq.gov/get-involved/suggest-topic
Join our Email List: https://effectivehealthcare.ahrq.gov/email-updates/
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